
From:  Sarah Cook < > 
To: "planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk" <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
CC:  
Date:  17/12/2014 09:47 
Subject:  Changes to green belt areas around Wootton, Abingdon 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I am writing to you to register my objection to the planned changes to the current green belt around Wootton.  We are a village and losing the 
belt around our village will open us up to further development and destruction of our village.  Wootton is a lovely rural place to live.  Its 
peaceful, quiet and safe.  We moved to Wootton 9 years ago to raise a family in a nice old fashioned village and the removal of the green belt 
will destroy the village feel of Wootton and put the existing services and roads under significant pressure. 
 
Wootton sits in the heart of the countryside, we don't want this spoilt by the green belt disappearing.  Removing our green belt opens the village 
up to subsequent development and in doing so, ensures we become a suburb or Abingdon and lose our identity. 
 
Please leave the green belts where they are around Wootton and protect this part of rural Oxfordshire for subsequent generations. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Sarah Cook 
SR PROJECT MGR 
PROJECT MANAGEMENT 
 
PPD 
Franklin House, Winchester, UK 
SO23 7TW 




